
Redwood Elementary School
75 Redwood Ave

West Orange, NJ 07052
(973) 669-5457

Kimya S. Jackson #theschoolthatcares
Principal

December 22, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This correspondence serves as notice that there have been multiple confirmed cases of
COVID-19 reported at Redwood Elementary School today. Contact tracing has been conducted
and notifications to students and staff have been taking place. The necessary quarantine has been
implemented to restrict further spread of the virus.

School personnel will notify you if your child is affected and, likewise, administration will notify
staff affected by such instances of positive cases. If you have any questions about your child’s
need to quarantine, please contact your school nurse or building administrator.
Please note that additional, district-wide case information can be found on the district website on
the COVID 19 Dashboard.

Best,

Ms. Jackson

Principal, Redwood Elementary School

“The school that cares.”

Our mission is to educate all students to the highest levels of academic achievement, to enable them to reach
and expand their potential, and to prepare them to become productive, responsible, ethical, creative and

compassionate members of society.

Our vision is to encourage active student engagement to foster a lifetime love for learning.

https://sites.google.com/westorangeschools.org/woboe-covid-19-dashboard/home

